
U90 RECALL EMISSIONS CAMPAIGN - 
STATUS UPDATE: JUNE 15, 2022

JUNE 2022

In preparation for the launch of Phase 1 of Recall U90, the following actions are taking place: 

•	 Dealer Service Instructions to be launched June 16, 2022 

•	 Customer Notification - tentative mailing start July 7, 2022 

•	 Parts Drop will be taking place over seven days starting June 16, 2022 

	» Parts drop amount based on Dealer VIN assigned on U90 

	» The four part numbers involved: 

•	 CEZGU902AB  

•	 CEZGU906AA 

•	 CEZGU901AA 

•	 CEZGU905AA

Additional updates will be provided on Recall U90 as needed. 

Thank you,

Mopar 

  


